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Hello Folks.
After a very successful Club pooled supper party at the end of July, we hope you have had an enjoyable summer break.

It is now time for us to return to our regular Club nights which begin on Thursday September 7th at 8pm at Walton Village Hall when Prue Bradley will be our caller.

If you can find any new dancers to join us, that would be a bonus.

The Musicians' workshops begin on Sunday September 3rd at 2.30pm - 5pm in the Bromage Room at Walton Village Hall.

Maggie Kaye is the group leader. Should you wish to contact her, her mobile number is 07974649311.

The list of Callers and Refreshments volunteers will be on the notice table at club. Please sign up if you are able to help.

We look forward to seeing you all again at the start of our new season of dancing.

The Committee

Callers - Stafford Folk Dance Club nights September - December 2023 
September      7th

Prue


        
14th

Band night       Christine Dodd


         
21st

Vicky


         
28th

June Caddick    
October        
 5th

Mark & Molly


         
12th

Band Night       Joyce & David Berry
  

         
19th

Geoff Morgan


         
26th

Vicky

November      2nd

Vicky + Maggie


             9th

Prue


         
16th

Band night       Mark & Molly


         
23rd

Peter Goode


         
30th

Vicky

December       7th

Geoff Morgan

         
14th
           Band Night / Christmas Party / Pooled 




supper    Eve Evans
             


21st Dec. Club closed, re-opens on 4th January 2024
